
 

Friary Fun Camp 

We will be running our annual introductory Friary Fun Camp for all in-coming 1st 
year students this August. Due to COVID -19 restrictions we will be altering the 
format and duration of this year's camp. The camp will be divided up into two three 
day sessions, with a student attending one of the sessions. 

 Please note the following; 

• The camp will run from Monday the 17th to Saturday the 22nd of August.  
• The camp will be divided into two groups which will be in  alphabetical order. 

         Group 1; Monday - Wednesday . 

         Group 2; Thursday- Saturday . 

• The camp will begin at 9.30 am until 2.30 pm each day. 
• The cost per student is  €40   

Once we have received confirmation that your son/daughter will be attending the 
camp you will receive an email containing a health questionnaire which must be 
signed and returned on the first day of the camp. On each subsequent day of the 
camp, a parent/guardian must reaffirm the answers on the questionnaire by signing 
their child into the camp at the school reception.  

This camp has been a huge success to date and has helped pupils make a smooth 
transition from primary to second level. No doubt this years will prove just as 
successful.If you wish for your child to attend, please email the following address 
with the child’s full name; friaryfuncamp@gmail.com. 

-- 
Nollaig Sheehan, 
Deputy Principal, 
St Augustine’s College. 
Dungarvan, 
Co. Waterford. 
X35 AH76 
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